
Note: Item 6.2 of the Agenda refers to
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November I, 2021 

City of Burnaby - Parks, Recreation & Cultural Services 
Attention: Mr. Dave Ellenwood 
Suite 10 I - 4946 Canada Way 
Burnaby BC VSG 4H7 

Dear Mr. Ellenwood, 

RECEIVED 
Parks, Recreation & Cu/lura, Services 

NOV -5 2021 

--~ 
k,.M ~ 

Re: JACK CROSBY NOVICE ALL- STAR TOURNAMENT 2022 

The Jack Crosby Novice All-Star Tournament Committee and the Burnaby Minor Lacrosse Club would like to 
thank the City of Burnaby for their continued support over the many years of this premiere minor lacrosse event. 

In 2020 & 2021 Burnaby Minor Lacrosse Club was ready to host the 35th Annual Jack Crosby All-Star Tournament 
but Covid-19 did not permit such to talce place. 

This coming year BMLC hopes to host that 35th Annual Jack Crosby All-Star Tournament on July 7-10, 2022 at 
the Bill Copeland, Burnaby Lake and Kensington arenas should the authorities permit such in minor lacrosse. We 
look forward to hosting the local teams as well as teams from Vancouver Island and the BC Interior that have 
previously participated will do so again in 2022. 

We are kindly requesting that Burnaby Parks and Recreation Cultural Services consider waving the Arena Time 
Allotment Fees for the 2022 event as you have so graciously done in previous years. 

We also would like to thank the concession for having chicken strips and fries on the menu for the past 
tournaments and hope that such can be done again for the 2022 Tournament as we believe they sold very well and 
made many kids happy. 

Thank you for your time and consideration. 

Sincerely, ~· 

4, / 
Susan Kirkby 

..... 

BMLC Vice President/Registrar 
Cell: 604-312-6181 
E-mail: skirkby~ telus.net 

Burnaby Minor Lacrosse Club 4607 lrmin Street Burnaby BC VSJ 1 Yl 


